
 
 

DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of EYFS 
 
You may be aware that Mrs Wood is pregnant and expecting a baby very soon.  She will not be 
coming back to school after half term as she will be staying at home to look after herself and get 
everything ready.  I am sure you will join me in wishing her all the best! 
 
This means that after half term Mrs Howard will be moving from Year 1 into EYFS as the class 
teacher. Mrs Howard is a very experienced EYFS teacher and has been working closely with Mrs 
Wood over the last few weeks to make the transition as smooth as possible. 
 
Best wishes 
 

Becca  

 

Becca Butler 

Head Teacher 

Dothill Primary School  

01952 386870 
 


